Minutes for MidCoast Community Council meeting of 9/27/00
Meeting called to order at 7:35 PM.

Present were Councilmembers Sara Bassler, Chuck Kozak, Paul Perkovic and April
Vargas. Councilmembers Joe Gore, Ric Lohman and Laura Stein were absent.

Public Comment - No Public comment was offered

Approval of Minutes - approval of the minutes of the 9/13/00 meeting was moved and
seconded by Councilmembers Perkovic and Bassler with correction of typos. Passed 4-0.

Committee & Board of Supervisors Reports - The Council decided to postpone the
reports until the next meeting on October 11. Councilmember Perkovic mentioned that there
were multiple issues pertaining to the MidCoast before the Coastal Commission at the
October hearings in Oceanside.

Consent Agenda - No [tems

Item 1: Candidate's Night. Co-Sponsored by the MidCoast Community Council and
the League of Women Voters.

The League of Women Voters moderated. Each race was presented separately. Each
candidate was given two minutes for a self-introduction. Audience members handed in
written questions, which the moderator asked. Each candidate was given the opportunity to
answer each question. When all questions were asked and answered, each candidate was
given one minute for a closing statement.

Measure A - Richard Silver, former Clerk of the San Mateo County Board of
Supervisors, spoke in opposition to Measure A. A representative in favor of the
measure did not attend.

Measure B - Don Horsley, Sheriff of San Mateo County, spoke in favor of Measure
B. A representative of the opposition to the Measure did not attend.

San Mateo County Harbor District Board of Commissioners - Three seats on
the Commission are up for election. Candidates Lisa Fernandez, Jonathan Linder and
Leni Schultz were present. Candidates Sally Campbell, L.eo Padreddii and Pietro
Parravano did not attend.

Cabrillo Unified School District Governing Board - Two seats on the Board
are up for election. Candidates Emily Berk, Susan Foley, Stephanie Miller-Morales,
Ruth Palmer and Bob Ptacek attended. Candidate Ken Jones did not attend.

Set Future Agenda - future agendas had been set at the 9/13/00 meeting.

The Council took a moment to express their appreciation and to say good-bye to outgoing
Councilmember Sara Bassler.

Meeting adjourned at 10:10 PM.



